To the Council of St. Paul County:

Re: Invoice 55345 billing discrepancy

On May 29, 2015, I contacted the public works shop to order 20 yards of gravel for my lake lot. I was very clear that gravel was for my legion lot at Lac Bellevue, lot A17. The lady I spoke with was clear that the price was \$15/yard. My other option was business in St. Paul that would have charged me \$700 total, including a bobcat to move the gravel. Based on being told from your shop that I would be paying \$15/yard for the 20 yards I wanted, and it was always very clear that this was going to a legion campsite (the girl on the phone said she knows exactly where that was, even mentioned the gate, and of course I indicated this on the Release form I faxed in), I decided to go with the St. Paul County, and hire a bobcat separately. The bobcat cost me \$300 for the rental. So with the quoted price of \$300 for 20 yards of gravel, along with \$300 for the bobcat, was less than the \$700 the other place was quoting. That was the basis of my decision, and I even opted for waiting 6 weeks for gravel because I do have a tight budget to stick to.

Well imagine my surprise when I received an invoice from the St. Paul Count for \$525. Not only is this much more than I budgeted for, it's not at all what I was quoted.

I phoned the shop today, and was told it was a decision made by Darlene and the COO, and that I had to speak with Darlene. I immediately called Darlene, and was instructed that I had to address my concerns to the Council. Not only was I quoted one price but charged another, I phoned the Public Works shop twice to follow-up on the gravel delivery, and not once was I told that the price was different than what I agreed upon. I did notice this past weekend lots of people had gravel delivered to their lots... I sure hope they were quoted the correct price.

While I can certainly understand why the council is enforcing \$25/yard, as they can't determine who gets the first 20 yards, I hope you will see it from my side. I made a decision within my budget, based on what I was told. I made it very clear from the beginning that the gravel was going to my legion campsite, and I was told that the first 20 yards I ordered was \$15/yard. I was not told all legion campsite holders fall under the same address and therefore no one gets the first 20 yard rate until I called today to inquire about the surprise invoice.

I was told I would be charged \$15/yard, and that's why I ordered the gravel. A decision was made between the time I ordered it, and the time I was invoiced, to enforce a price of \$25/yard for the Legion Campsite, and if I had been told this, I would have cancelled my order and went with the my other option, and I wouldn't have had to wait 6 weeks either.

I trust that you will see this from my perspective, and understand that a quoted price should not be changed without informing the customer. I know you are not a business, but to me I am a customer who ordered gravel based on a specific price.

I look forward to hearing back from you.

Sincerely, Bonnie Allen

This email was sent by: Bonnie Allen | 2928 - 10303 Jasper Avenue, Edmonton, AB, T5J 3N6 | Phone: (780) 424-8171 | Email: Bonnie.Allen@sunlife.com
From time to time I may send you information about other financial products and services that may be of interest to you. If you do not wish to receive these additional messages please click unsubscribe.

This e-mail message (including attachments, if any) is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, proprietary, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender and erase this e-mail message immediately.

Ce courriel vous est envoyé par: Bonnie Allen | 2928 - 10303 Jasper Avenue, Edmonton, AB, T5J 3N6 | tél.: (780) 424-8171 | adresse électronique: Bonnie Allen@sunlife.com

Il se peut qu'à l'occasion je vous envoie des renseignements sur des produits et des services financiers pouvant vous intéresser. Si vous ne désirez pas recevoir ces autres messages, veuillez cliquer sur Me désabonner.

Le présent message électronique (y compris les pièces qui y sont annexées, le cas échéant) s'adresse au destinataire indiqué et peut contenir des renseignements de caractère privé ou confidentiel. Si vous n'êtes pas le destinataire de ce document, nous vous signalons qu'il est strictement interdit de le diffuser, de le distribuer ou de le reproduire. Si ce message vous a été transmis par erreur, veuillez en informer l'expéditeur et le supprimer immédiatement.